
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ellis@adt.com.tw [mailto:ellis@adt.com.tw]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2003 10:51 PM 
To: smiler@adt.com.tw; dward 
Cc: stephanie@adt.com.tw 
Subject: ¦^«H: Âà±H¡G FCC ID: JVP56W10 
 
Dennis, 
 
The software control is provided to the EUT and it can NOT transmit at the 
same time, i think ATCB can review it. Would you confrim again. 
 
Due to it is an urgent case, will you follow up soon. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Best Regards. 
吳佳鑫 / Ellis Wu 
E-mail : Ellis@ADT.COM.TW 
誠信科技 / ADT Corp. 
TEL : +886 3 3270910 #1624 
FAX : +886 3 3270892 
 
 


